Main Process Plant Building (MPPB) Controlled Deconstruction

Update
Week of December 2, 2024

The Department of Energy’s West Valley Demonstration Project continues to make progress on the
deconstruction of the Main Plant Process Building. Photos show the progress made from
January 2023 to December 2, 2024 — with the deconstruction of more than 50 cells.




